
CITY OF HAMBURG 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 17, 2022 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Hamburg will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, May 17, 
2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Hamburg City Hall at 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN 55339.  
 
The Purpose of the Special Meeting is to discuss the following items: 
 

 2021 City Financial Audit Report (Abdo Solutions) 
 Approve Temporary On-Sale Liquor Licenses (Hamburg Baseball Club) 
 Approve Time-Off Request (Jeremy Gruenhagen) 
 PID 45.0282010  

 
This portion of the special meeting is open to the general public. 
 
The Special Meeting is being closed pursuant to Minn. Stat. Sec. 13D.05, Subd. 3(b) as permitted 
by the attorney-client privilege to address a pending litigation matter. This part of the meeting is 
closed to the general public.  
 
If you have questions or concerns about this meeting, please call the City Offices at (952) 467-
3232, email the City Office at CityAdmin@CityofHamburg.com, or write in advance to the City 
of Hamburg at P.O. Box 248, Hamburg, MN 55339. 
 
 
 
         Jeremy Gruenhagen 
         City Clerk-Treasurer  
 
 
 
 

(Posted at Hamburg City Hall and on the City Website on May 11, 2022) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


